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   Dear JEECAR Editorial Board and Contributors: 
 
   On the occasion of the Journal’s 5th Anniversary, please accept my best 
   wishes. In a short period, you brought the journal to be recognized by the  
   SCOPUS, CABELL, EBSCO, Ulrich, and other academic databases. The 
  Journal advances scholarship knowledge and actively contributes 
  to the better understanding of the global society and economy.  
 
  The special focus on Eastern Europe and Central Asia is a crucial one. This  

unique journal is an ideal place for international business research with a focus on trade, finance, and 
international affairs related to Russia, Kazakhstan, Poland, Serbia, Slovenia, Ukraine, Uzbekistan, 
Georgia, and other economies of the Eurasian region.  By exploring global value chains, foreign direct 
investment, global strategies of multinational companies operating in the region, innovation, business 
ethics, and cross-cultural management issues, the Journal provides an invaluable resource for business 
leaders, the academic community, and investors across the globe.  
 
An academic peer-reviewed research publication of the Journal of Eastern European and Central Asian 
Research and its unique perspective became an essential source for understanding the region and 
strengthened the ties of the Western and Eastern academic and business communities interested in it.  
 
The Webster University is proud to be the Journal’s active supporter and advocate, and I look forward 
to the prosperous future of the Journal and wish you the best in this new endeavor. 
 
Best Regards,  

 
Julian Z. Schuster, Ph.D. 
Provost, Senior Vice President & Chief Operating Officer  
Webster University 
Chair of Advisory Board  
Journal of Eastern European and Central Asian Research  


